
 
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

Monday 3rd December 2018 
 

Year 7 Bushcraft Trip 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
During May we are offering the opportunity for all Year 7 Students to take part in a Bushcraft Residential 
from 1st to 3rd May 2019. As one of our 10 pledges we have said pupils will take part in an outward bound 
residential experience in order to develop pupils into fully rounded individuals and to provide them with 
the opportunity to enjoy a wider education, not currently covered within the national curriculum.   
 
We have decided to provide this opportunity through The Bushcraft Company and will be going to their site 
in Kettering, Boughton Woods.  Pupils will stay in safari-style tented camps and become fully immersed in 
the wilderness, cooking over open fires. They will take part in a variety of activities from learning how to 
light a fire and shelter building to wild swimming and archery. All of the activities will encourage team 
building and give the students a chance to develop new skills and interact with their peers in a fun and 
creative environment. The trip will cost roughly £150 and pupils will stay overnight, leaving school on the 
Wednesday and returning to school on the Friday.  
 

I understand that this is extremely close to the activities week release, however I hope this will assist you in 
your decisions for activities week and give you an idea as to the trips available to year 7 next year. We 
would like to get an idea of numbers interested to identify if the trip will run, therefore we ask that you 
register your interest through Wisepay by Monday 10th December.  
 

If you would like any further information on this trip please do not hesitate to contact me. We will put an 
information evening in place once we have confirmed numbers for the trip.  
 
 

Yours sincerely 

K J Abel 
Miss K Abel 
Lead for Enhanced Curriculum  
abelk@nwhs.uk 
 
 


